REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED PROCESSING

Davidzon Radio, Inc., licensee of Radio Station
WSNR(AM), F161643, Jersey City, New Jersey, respectfully
requests expedited processing of its minor modification
application, BP-20230406AAB, to change transmitter site
and for other changes.

Davidzon is party to a License Agreement with its
current landlord for its transmitter site, Kingsland
Development Urban Renewal, LLC, which was approved by
the United States Bankruptcy Court, Eastern District of
New York, case No.:1-21-40872-ess pursuant to a
settlement between the parties.

The License Agreement allows for an 18 month term
and 2 additional 6 month extensions. The 18 month term
expires on or around July 17, 2023. Pursuant to the License
Agreement and the Bankruptcy Court, no further
extensions are possible. (The Notice exercising the first
extension has been made).

Consequently, Davidzon MUST be licensed and
operating from the transmitter site proposed in the above-
referenced and currently pending application by mid-July,
2024.

The instant application proposes to relocate the
WSNR transmitter site to the WPAT(AM) site and triplex
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with WPAT and WNSW using a dual mode directional
system.

Normally, processing of an AM modification
application takes 90-120 days. Since the application was
filed on April 6, 2023, conservatively, assuming no
problems, one could expect the application to be granted
in July or August, 2023.

Obviously, all of the equipment must be custom -
designed in that a triplex operation involves filtering three
AM signals. The company fabricating the equipment has
been experiencing a 2-3 month backlog for the last several
years. Moreover, as recent events revealed, it is impossible
to predict supply chain issues and manufacturing delays for
the equipment. Further, it is expected that construction
could take place during the Winter of 2023-24 in northern
New Jersey, another unpredictable element. Finally,
measurements for a Proof of Performance must also be
made before an FCC Form 302-AM can be filed and
Program Test Authority issued. While July 2024 seems far
in the future, complications relating to each of the above
factors could easily delay this project.

Expedition of the instant application is in the Public
Interest. Besides the fact that he proposed WSNR
operation will significantly reduce caused and received
overlap with WTEL, Philadelphia, PA, and eliminate the
overlap with WEIJL, Scranton, PA, early processing of the
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application will allow Davidzon Radio, LLC to comply with
the Bankruptcy Court’s Order.

Pursuant to Court Order, WSNR must vacate its
current transmitter site by July, 2024. In order to timely
relocate its facilities, the licensee must consider the
obstacles which could delay its successful conclusion. As a
result, and in an abundance of caution, Davidzon Radio,
LLC respectfully requests that the Commission expedite
the processing of the instant application.



